MODERN RADIO [ LOS ANGELES

KRLA

DIAL 1110 [ 50,000 WATTS

September 21, 1959

Maurice W. Nittler

3663 So. Clarkson

Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter regarding your reception of KRLA

in Englewood Colorado. Yes, your reception was accurate, and
we thank you for tuning us in. Hope you liked it!

Hope to hear from you again.

Yours very truly,

Edwin V. Schulz,

General Manager
EVS/jle

Hollywood Security Building / 6387 Hollywood Boulevard / Los Angeles 28, California / HOllywood 2-7388



